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02nd August 2022 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Woodland Creation – Consultation 

 

I am writing to inform you that we are currently in the process of applying for  
Woodland Creation funding for a 29.45-hectare planting scheme at Erw Wastad, 
Llanelli (grid reference: SN555088), as part of Welsh Government’s Woodland 
Planning Scheme. If you would like to find out further details, do please contact us 
within 28 days of the date of this letter. Or please join us for an informal consultation 
session on Thursday 25th August between 4pm-6pm at Erw Wastad, Llwynteg, 
Llannon, Llanelli, SA14 8JW, where copies of the plan will be available. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Shona Smyth MICFor, MSc (For), BSc (Hons) 

Forest Manager, Pryor & Rickett Silviculture 
shona.smyth@silviculture.co.uk 
 


